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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Wed 4/26/2023 10:25 AM

To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez
<nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Marissa Tijerina

BC ID Number * @00795405

BC Email * marissa.tijerina2004@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Self

Tell us about you: * Eat at resturants often

Check Semesters * Other:

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

The reason for my appeal of the BCSGA student fee is I cannot afford to pay an extra $15 for services i will NOT
be using. This is for the Summer and Fall 2023 semesters. The fee was added on without my knowledge on my
payment form. I am taking online classes and do not even attend physical classes at Bakersfield College
therefore i am not involved in any student organization. I do not attend football games. I have never been to any
events on Campus. I do not have a BC Student ID card. Please refund my $15 that i was charged for BCSGA
student fee. This fee is not mandatory and was added on without my knowledge.
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